CLINTON TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS AGENDA SETTING MEETING

MINUTES

October 9, 2017

CALL TO ORDER at 3:30 PM: Kathy Allen (Chairperson), Ed Boyd, Jim Halstead. Others present included Sarah Altomari (Secretary).

NEW BUSINESS:

Employee Handbook:

The Supervisors reviewed the amendment to the employee handbook written by the Township Solicitor. Some grammatical changes were discussed and approved.

Gaven Industries:

The land development plan as approved by the Planning Commission will be discussed during the monthly meeting.

FURTHER DISCUSSION:

Jim Halstead brought up the need to hire someone to help out as needed during the winter while Gary McCall is unavailable.

Ed Boyd brought up traffic issues with heavy duty trucks on Victory Road. The Supervisors discussed possible solutions, including writing to Aldi to have them send a memo to their drivers.

Kathy Allen brought up contacting Senator White to complain about PennDot's process concerning the round-a-bout.

Ed Boyd updated the Supervisors on the previous park meeting.

PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD: There were no public comments

ADJOURN

Respectfully Submitted,

Sarah K. Altomari, Secretary